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Cooroy, Apex Park – Skate Park Maintenance 

Works 
 

Project summary  

Contractors will soon commence 

maintenance on the Apex Park Skate 

facility on Maple Street in Cooroy. 

 

Duration of work  

Work is scheduled to commence on 7th 

October 2025 with completion expected 

within one week, subject to weather, 

contractor availability and site conditions.  

 

Any changes or updates to the above 

timeframes will be published on the 

Council website. 

 

The skate facility will be closed for the 

duration of the works, which will take 

place during the day between the hours of 

6.30am and 6.30pm. 

Disruptions to traffic and the 

public 

Every effort will be made to minimise the 

impact, on pedestrians and the public, 

however the public is asked to exercise 

caution around the work zone.  

 

Park users are asked not to enter the 

worksite at any time during these works. 

Further information 

Please contact Council on 07 5329 6500 

for further information. 

 

Extent of work area is marked below:  

 

 

 

 

Your patience during this project is 

appreciated.
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